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VOLUME 40, NUMBER 8 August2016 

Latest Tailwinds 

Derek Abramson, Editor 

 Hi AVTI.  It has been a while but it looks 

like I am almost all caught up.  IT certainly has 

been a busy and windy last couple of months.  

There has been some nice fly days here and 

there, but they have not turned out to be on 

weekends.   

 Some of the things that have been kick-

ing around, there is a Classic Pattern Meet com-

ing up on the 6th of August at Bear Mountain.  

Please see the flyer attached to the Newsletter.  

Tony will be the CD; this will be a fun event.  

 Some business, we are now past the re-

newal period for membership.  There is now a 

ten dollar late fee for late renewals.  If you have 

not renewed, be sure to renew so you can contin-

ue flying at the field.  From my understanding, 

the mix-up at the post office has been remedied. 

 The lock has been changed on the gate as 

the previous one went missing.  The combina-

tion has not changed, but the alignment is not 

the center,  it is off center by one notch.   

 I hope to see you guys at the field soon.  

Until then, keep those wings level. 
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AVTI SCHEDULE OF MEETINGS AND EVENTS 

August  

4      7:00 PM 

6       8:00 AM 

 

General Meeting WJF 

Arvin Summer Classic 

September 

1      7:00 PM 

 

General Meeting WJF 

October 

6     7:00 PM  

 

 

General Meeting WJF 

 

AVTI HISTORY 

  

I will be creating the AVTI History page located on 
the club's website http://www.avti.org/.  Any pic-
tures, newspaper or magazine articles, event fliers 
that you may have would be welcome.  Oral history 
(stories) would also be welcome.  Materials would 
be returned if requested.  Please email myself the 
Newsletter editor or the Webmaster. 

 

Tim Williams Night Flying Kadet 

Another shot of Tim’s Airplane 

http://www.avti.org/
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General Meeting Minutes 

07 July 2016 

Compiled by Derek Abramson 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:10 by Derek 

Abramson at the Fox Field Terminal.  There 

were ten members present.  The minutes were 

read from the previous meeting and accepted.  

There was not Treasurers report read.   

 

Old Business: 

 

Discussed were some of the new rules of the on-

going FAA rule making.   

 

The glider contest was discussed.   

 

New Business: 

 

It looks like it is getting to that time we will be 

needing a night fly.,  Multiple members brought 

up the desire to do a night fly and BBQ at 

AVTI.  Possible times proposed in September or 

October. 

 

Additional discussion concerning registering 

with the FAA.  If one is an AMA member, regis-

tering is not required, as long as flight opera-

tions are per AMA guidelines. 

 

Pete Corbett brought everybody up to speed on 

some of the Quad Racing contests that he has 

been attending.  Interestingly, the amount of 

participation with the races are very high; with 

pilot registration typically being larger than 

seventy-five pilots.   

 

The lock has been replaced by Mac, the combi-

nation is not centered, but offset by on row.  

Please note this when opening the gate.  Also, I 

ask that the lock is locked and the numbers are- 

zeroed to prevent losing or someone stealing 

the combination or the lock. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM.   

Notes for the Editor: 

 

As you may have notices, I have been scan-

ning some older newsletters.  I have old pag-

es from 1968 and up.  Some of the older ones 

were done using a ditto machine.  I will con-

tinue to populate the future newsletters as it 

is fun to see what the “Good  ol’ days” were 

like.  Eventually, I will have everything ar-

chived online.  This will be done after a re-

vamp of the website since it has been about 

five or six years since that has been done.   

 

An online payment system has been bounced 

around a bit.  This would be a pay-pal type 

account.  If there is solid interest in doing 

this.  I can start working on it. 

 

Of course, this is all dependent on us keep-

ing our field.  The way forward on the fields 

is still fluid.   

 

If you have pictures or stories, please email 

me or give me a call.  I would love to add 

some more content.   

 

Until Next Time 

 

Derek Abramson 
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Antelope Valley Tailwinds Inc. 
AMA Charter #114 

P.O. Box 1003 Rosamond CA 93560 

A.V.T.I. Roster of Current Officers 

(2015-2016) 
 

President: Tony Frackowiak; 992-1529; 

frackowiak@sbcglobal.net 

Vice-President: Jean Greear; 661-944-3881; 

 mjgreear@aol.com 

  

Treasurer: Tony Frackowiak; 992-1529; 

frackowiak@sbcglobal.net 

Secretary: Derek Abramson  

Board Members: Mack Moffat 

  

 Mike Greear; 661-944-

3881; 

 mike@slotracingtechnolog

y.com 

  

 Preston Knepper; 886-0272; 

tecknepp@aol.com 

Field Marshal: Mack Moffat 

Safety Officer: Tony Frackowiak; 992-1529; 

frackowiak@sbcglobal.net 

Webmaster: Derek Abramson; 917-9863;  

abramson.derek@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor: Derek Abramson; 917-
9863;  

abramson.derek@gmail.com 

Flight Instructors: Tony Frackowiak 992-1529 

  Peter Carbin; 723-4830 

  

* Membership Meeting * 

August 4, 2016 
7:00 PM WJF Terminal 

 
* Board of Directors Meeting * 

TBD Please See Website 
 
 
 

A.V.T.I. Airpark 
47500 Challenger Way (10th Street East) 

between Avenues F and G 
Lancaster, CA 93535 

 

Visit our website for more photos 

and up to the date information 

http://www.avti.org 

 

Tailwinds Tails is a monthly newsletter of the 
Antelope Valley Tailwinds Inc., R/C Model Air-

craft Club. 

Visit our web page at www.avti.org. 

Join us on Facebook 

Send submissions for the Tailwinds Tails  by 

the 20th of each month to the Newsletter Editor, 

c/o A.V.Tailwinds Inc., P.O. Box 302, Lancas-

ter, CA 93584 or by email to  

abramson.derek@gmail.com 

http://www.avti.org
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Support Your 

Local Hobby Shops 

Skyhunter Hobbys 

44116 10th Street West 

Lancaster, CA 93534 

(661) 942-7410 

 

High Desert Hobbies 

790 West Ave Q #B 

Palmdale, CA 93551 

Phone:  661-267-6877 

 

Dr. J’s Helicopters and JR Radios 

Mon.-Fri. 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Phone:  661-949-3586, ext. 205 

Ask for Doug.  

Distributor for Horizon Hobbies 

A Very Special Thanks  
Waste Management Company 

600 East Avenue F 
Lancaster, CA 93535 

 

 

 

REMINDER 

A current AMA membership is a requirement for 
membership in A.V.T.I. Please make sure your 

AMA membership is current. 

 

AV Tailwinds, Inc 

P.O. Box 1003 

Rosamond, CA 93560 

Annaliese Abramson behind the controls of an 

NASA F-15 


